




Mr. Tyler Rossmaessler
Executive Director
Flint & Genesee Economic Alliance
519 S Saginaw Street, Suite 200
Flint, MI 48502

Mr. Rossmaessler, 

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed Industrial/Manufacturing development in Genesee County by the Flint & Genesee Economic Development Alliance, in particularly in Mundy Township.  This proposed site between Hill/Maple and Linden/Elms roads is zoned agricultural and residential consisting of 981 acres of land.  Our township cannot bear the increase cost, additional traffic, noise and pollution of a large industrial/manufacturing development in this area.  

The proposed development is not compatible with the surrounding area and would begin a surge of industrial/manufacturing and commercial development that would spread beyond the current plan and throughout what has long been a quiet, residential and farming area.

There are serious concerns that I have about the safety of our wildlife, the endangered species on this site, as well as the wellbeing of all those currently working or residing in two daycare centers, several churches, a group home, 2 manufactured homes communities, several subdivisions and homeowners. The biggest threat is to the pollution of our air and water resources.  This proposed site also plans to pull 5M gallons of water per day to operate such a plant with plans to increase this amount to as much as 50M+.   Many toxic chemicals, like lithium, Cobalt, Graphite and Cathode will be used, to mention a few.  All these would greatly risk the health and safety of the residents in Mundy Township, Genesee County and beyond. We do not need another Water Crisis in our state such as Flint which is still on going. 

For this and many other reasons, I ask the Flint & Genesee Economic Development Alliance to reconsider your plan until all Genesee County and Mundy Township residents have been surveyed and their voices heard on this project.  

Concerned Citizen,




